

State of Utah

GARY R. HERBERT Governor

GREG BELL

Lieutenant Governor Nate Reeve, P.E.

Reeve & Associates, Inc. 4155 South Harrison Blvd., Suite 310 Ogden, UT 84403

December 1, 2011

RE:

SR-39, Green Valley Academy in Huntsville ID# 11-003

JOHN R. NJORD, P.E. Executive Director

Deputy Director

CARLOS M. BRACERAS, P.E.

Dear Mr. Reeve:

The UDOT Region One Engineering staff has reviewed and approved the request for an access of SR-39, Green Valley Academy in Huntsville. At this time a bonded contractor may come into the UDOT Region Headquarters and fill out an encroachment permit application.

In the pursuit of customer satisfaction and efficiency, the UDOT Region One Permits and Engineering staff is conducting a customer service survey. We value your input. Please feel free to rate our service and process. The information will be used to provide improved service. This survey is completely voluntary, anonymous, and should take no longer than 5 minutes to complete. Please request a clickable survey link by sending an email to glenames@utah.gov or type the following into your internet web browser:

www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?sm=jOY78yaUGcHSzqFAmrCqhQ 3d 3d

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact me at 801-620-1604.

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Sincerely,

Tommy H. Vigil,

Region One Right of Way Control Coordinator

THV/rjg

Kris Peterson, P.E. cc; Darin Duersch, P.E.

Darin K. Fristrup, P.E.

J. Brent Deyoung, P.E.

Gordon Young.

Kelly Moffitt